
SVMS Warriors

Hi, my name is Wyndy McGinley and I am excited to introduce myself as the new school
assistant principal for SVMS. I am honored to have the opportunity to lead alongside a
great staff at a school full of rich traditions that strive for excellence in education. I am
enthusiastic about joining a great community where we can share our goal of
empowering our students to seek their full potential. This is my 26th year in education. I
have taught and been an administrator in Montana, Kansas, Idaho, North Dakota and
Wyoming. I am married and have four adult children. I love to rodeo, garden, paddle
board, ski, snorkel, and I am a big KU men’s basketball fan. Please do not hesitate to
reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas you would like to share. I
am looking forward to an amazing 2022-23 school year.


